Boston University College of Arts & Sciences Humanities Foundation

725 Commonwealth Avenue, Room 107 Boston, Massachusetts 02215 T 617-353-6250 617-353-5374 www.bu.edu/hf

James A. Winn, Director



September 15, 2010

Dear Professor Burton,

Last year, you filed an application with the Humanities Foundation for <u>Fanciulla 100</u> and we were pleased to award you partial funding in the amount of \$10,000. Thanks to a better-than-expected budget for the current academic year, we are now in a position to increase your grant by \$2,000. Your new total of available funds will be \$12,000. The Foundation Executive Committee hopes this additional funding will be useful in your activities.

Yours faithfully,

James A. Winn

William Fairfield Warren Professor

Department of English Language and Literature

Director, Boston University Humanities Foundation

website: www.bu.edu/hf Personal homepage: http://people.bu.edu/winnjama/